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Dear Copper Coast Scouts 

This summer we in Active Connections supported a massive 296 young people and adults 
with complex needs, which is an increase of 12% from 2021.  

This reflects 3490 contact hours with our participants.  

An incredible number and we could not have done without the support of yourselves.  

Thank you so much for the use of your site. Having safe spaces to work out of makes our 
lives so much easier. It also allows the participants to fully immerse themselves into the 
activity and free themselves of the world outside the camp. 

We in Active Connections are very thankful but please review some of the comment’s 
families gave us about our camps. Without you and your support these camps would not 
have happened.  

Thank you, so much for your support.  

 

 

Raymond Burke 
CEO  
Active Connections CLG 
 

Embers Camp Feedback 2022 

 
Fantastic. Indra had a really wonderful Huge thanks to the team for giving Ross a  
 time and i got some VERY much   fabulous 4 days and happy memories. It was 
needed & respite. Well done all.  just wonderful to see his happy face in the  
 Thank you so much for everything  photos. He was so excited every morning  

     waiting to go and had a ball!     
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As a parent of a child with DS you never get offered a camp that is 3.5 hours, you can stay 
or go, 1:1 leader to kids and the most important thing of all is that the leaders are the most 
perfect fit for this position. 

There is not enough space on this form to explain the difference that this has made to us as 
a family and to Joe. The holistic staff approach is incredible, the leaders are calm, 
encouraging, caring and fun.  And all the kids are let thrive at their own pace and therefore 
they have that wonderful sense of accomplishment because the goals are realistic and 
achievable.   

All camps should follow this model. thank you for putting this on and for allowing Joe to 
attend.   

We look forward to next year! Please, please, please make it happen and make this a 
regular event!  

 

 

 


